
 

TSZIL LEARNING CENTRE
 

What Youth Centre
Services Do You Want 
During The Pandemic 

And Beyond?

    STAY SAFE LÍLW̓AT

 
Let us know what you want to see at the Youth Centre 
when we can re-open.
We would like  to know what services and programming you would like to see  
once we are able to open our doors again, so we can begin planning. 

 Take the Youth Centre Services During and After  
Pandemic online survey today!
This  quick  question survey shouldn’t take more than 5 minutes. Your answers
 will help the Youth Centre determine which services they can provide during 
and after  the pandemic.  

Survey link: 

You can access the survey at: 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/2YCHPGX 

(Live  link at Lilwat.ca home page post.)

This pandemic has been hard on everyone. It appears to be  
especially difficult for the youth and their parents. The Lílwat  
Nation Youth Centre, currently closed, would like to provide 
support during and after the COVID-19 pandemic.
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